
 

 
 
 
 
 

14th September 2023 
 
 

Dear parents and carers of all students in Year 11. 
 

Webinar for Year 11 parents and students on Thursday 21st September at 6:00 pm: 
What to expect in the year ahead 

 

The year group has made a strong start to this year.  It is impressive to see them smart in their Year 11 uniform 
and starting the year with a notably mature attitude towards the final year of their studies at secondary 
school.  Thank you for your support in helping them make this strong start. 
 
We will be holding an online meeting – a webinar - on Thursday 21st September at 6pm.  The Webinar is an 
information-giving online meeting (which saves you coming into school for such a short meeting) where we 
will give you an overview of what the year ahead will look like, what to expect and when, and the support we 
will be putting in place for your child in this important year.  The webinar will cover: 
 

1. What the year ahead looks like for your child 
2. Looking after their personal wellbeing 
3. An introduction to our ‘Revise’ programme to support effective skills of revision 
4. Support for your child with college applications and careers decisions 
 

All Year 11 parents and students are requested to attend the webinar.  You can access the meeting via a tablet, 
computer or phone providing you have sound and a screen to view. 
 

Please contact school to request the link to register for the webinar. 
 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar. 
 
However, we also recognise that face-to-face meetings are important at this time and you will want to discuss 
the detail of how your child is doing overall and in each subject.   
 
There will be a face-to-face parents’ evening for Year 11 on Thursday 25th January 2024.  This has been placed 
then as your child will have just got their mock examination results. 
 
Of course, you can contact the school at any point via your child’s form tutor. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 21st September and telling you more about our plans for the year 
ahead. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Kieran Larkin 
Headteacher 
 


